
UPDATES TO THE SERIES OF WORKSHOPS IN PREPARATION 
FOR THE PROCUREMENT OF SUPPLEMENTARY LEARNING 

RESOURCES (SLRs) FOR THE LIBRARY HUBS

To:    Schools Division Superintendents
         All Others Concerned

1.      In  reference  to  the  Regional  Memorandum  No.  1219,  s. 2023,  dated  October 
25, 2023, re: Series of Workshops in Preparation for the Procurement of  Supplementary 
Learning  Resources (SLRs) for  the Library  Hubs, this Office,  through  the  Curriculum 
and Learning  Management  Division (CLMD),  informs the  field  on  the  New  Schedule 
and Venue of the Workshop on the Localized Scoping, Identification,  and  Evaluation of 
SLRs from November 28-December 1, 2023 to December 4-7, 2023  at  the  Milka  Hotel, 
Tacloban City.

2.     All other provisions of the memorandum as mentioned above remain in effect.

3.     Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.


















